

Dear Mr Brown

I am writing on behalf of Brighton Students' Union. I would like to formally confirm our support for the full licensing of the premises at 57 Robertson Street formally known as 'The Crypt'.

We strongly believe that this addition to Hastings night life will boost the economy of the town, offer a safe environment for our student and local resident communities to socialise and provide employment opportunities to some students.

The proprietors have suggested in their application that the venue could offer events space and bring new opportunities to the town. Something we very much support and feel will be valuable to the student community here in Hastings.

Thank you kindly for your consideration and we will look forward to receiving notification of the final outcome.

Yours sincerely

Jacob Kahane

President

Tai Ray-Jones

Vice President

Wellbeing

Joel Samuels

Vice President Campus & Communications Administration

Steam House Lewes Road **Brighton** BN2 4AF

T: (01273) 642746 F: (01273) 694060

Eastbourne Office

Bishopsbourne Welkin Site 32 Carlisle Road Eastbourne BN20 7SP

T: (01273) 643816 F: (01323) 640612

Falmer Office

Village Way Falmer Brighton BN1 9PH

T: (01273) 643329 F: (01273) 643127

Grand Parade Office

Grand Parade Brighton BN2 2JY

T: (01273) 643190 F: (01273) 643045

Hastings Office

First Floor University Centre Hestings Havelock Road Hestings TN34 TDQ

T: (01273) 644616

Moulsecoomb Office

Cockcroft Building Lewes Road Brighton BN2 4GJ

T: (01273) 642870 F: (01273) 600694



INVESTOR IN PEOPLE

To the Licensing Officer

RE: License application by ASLIT Ltd, Basement 53 - 57 Robertson Street, Ground Floor 57 Robertson Street; premises previously know as the Crypt.

Dear Sir / Madam

My name is Edward Lofts, I am 30 years of age and run my own business.

I would like to express my support for the above application as a local resident, businessman and previous bar manager; this project is a breath of fresh air for Hastings town centre that nowadays seems to struggle in variation and the only option for the alternative is the old town.

The work this company has done with their first premises "electric stag" exhibits their good intentions and I believe that a new premises of such a kind can only bring good to the town centre and its economy. I find it quite upsetting how over the years people have increasingly opted for alternate towns for the entertainment due to the lack of good late night entertainment venues in Hastings.

Yours faithfully

Edward Lofts